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              Sustainability update 
  

 

 

 
Sustainable Labs 
There are lab benches in Glasgow University that are in perfect condition if you are interested. First come 
first served basis. Please contact john.gillan@strath.ac.uk. 

 
Sustainable Labs 
The university currently has some funding towards new equipment if its meet certain 
requirements e.g. energy or water saving. If you are interested please contact 
john.gillan@strath.ac.uk. 
 
3D printing waste 
The department is looking to provide a central waste uplift for 3D printing materials from JA501. 
If you have any 3D printing waste, please contact john.gillan@strath.ac.uk with details. 
 

Redundant equipment 
If you have unwanted equipment that’s just taking up space and would like to sell on.  
Please contact john.gillan@strath.ac.uk. 
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